NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery

Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

August 10, 2000

Seely Oil Co.
815 W 10" st.
Fort Worth, TX 76102

RE: Lowe #1; (0) 26-22-37; API# 30-025-24445
Dear Mr. Henderson,

| have received your letter of August 7, 2000. NOMCD Order R-9210 states that an operator may not
leave a well shut in longer than 1 year. The following options are available regarding the future
disposition of this well.

1) The well will be placed back into beneficial use.
2) The well will be temporarily abandoned in accordance with Rule 203
3) The well will be plugged and abandoned in accordance with Rule 202

We request that you submit a form C-103 of your intent on one of the above options no later than
August 30,2000.

Very truly yours
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Gary W.a;Nink
Field Representative Il, District 1

CC: Chris Williams, Larry (Buddy) Hill

Oil Conservation Division * 1625 French Drive * Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
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